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From: Sharon Ousley 
Sent: 04 January 2023 10:08
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Re Local Draft Plan

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

 
In response to the above for East Devon. 
 
We have lived in Lympstone in a former council house for over 20 years. Our children have lived in 
Exmouth and were brought up in Lympstone having attended the local primary school. 
During that time many houses have been built surrounding our house and either are well above the cost of 
an affordable house for our children or when applying for a simple one bedroom house we were told that my 
daughter did not meet the criteria even though she has a full time well paid job and lived and works locally.  
 
How can this be right that our children cannot buy a house locally and will end up living elsewhere? 
We need more affordable houses but not to the detriment of our beautiful countryside, small developments 
are the way forward with the appropriate infrastructure, schools and health providers.  
 
Kind regards,  
Sharon Ousley  
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


